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Our Online Classroom… (
We understand that communication between home and school is very important!  To help keep you posted on what is happening in our classroom, we have set up the following online components to our classroom.
MOODLE:  We will be using an online course called MOODLE in our classroom this year.  This will allow students to complete and submit assignments, discuss questions with classmates, take quizzes, access websites, study guides and resources, and find educational links and videos.  We believe that this will allow students to stay organized and motivated to learn.  However, we understand that not all students have access to the Internet.  Therefore, we will provide times throughout the day to use the computers for assignments on MOODLE.  If students do have access to the Internet at home, they may use this resource by going to www.moodle.allendale.k12.mi.us.  Each student has a username and password (the same as their username and password for their school laptop) that is written below.  
Class website:  We have a class website that can be found at www.fieldslemanews.weebly.com.  Our students will be updating the website in order to share some of the exciting projects and information that we are learning about in 5th grade.  There is also a calendar located here with important dates.  

Blog:  We also have a class blog (http://fieldslema.posterous.com). We will be communicating reminders, curriculum updates, pictures of our learning, and exciting happenings through our blog.  In addition, we will post our class newsletter at our blog.  If you have an email address, you will receive an email when we have added something to the blog.  
We look forward to a successful year of working together!  

Dawn Fields

Sarah Lema 

